
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

RGS/92/2023-24  

20/12/2023  
Pictorial Portfolio 

Grades – Nursery to 11 

 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

Greetings!! 

 

We are happy to inform that “Pictorial Portfolio” of students will be taken during the school 

hours on Tuesday, December 26, 2023. 

  

Kindly Note:  

1. Attendance is mandatory.  

2. Students to come in neat and clean proper formal school uniform.  

3. Hair should be neatly done for all the students. 

4. A sum of Rs. 300/- is to be submitted to the CT for the portfolio. 

 

 

 

 

Warm Regards 

Team RGS 


